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CORPUS CHRISTI,TEXAS 78403

November 18, 1982

Hector Garcia M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for the help and support
you gave to my daughter, Rene, during her campaign
for judge of the 94th District Court. You wield
tremendous political power in this part of the world
and you use it in a judicious manner.

You must be particularly pleased with the
results of all of the recent elections. I am also.
But am particularly pleased with the results for
RenJ. She worked very hard and it is the realization
of a long-time dream. Your confidence in her will
prove to be well placed.

Sincerely.r


